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December 23, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your recent note and for a copy of your editorial which
appeared in the December 8 edition of the Corpus Christi newspaper. The
editorial is certainly the best I have ever received on H.B. 72 and you
surely know how to succinctly set forth the truths regarding the need
for this legislation.

Hector, I appreciate all of your support and best wishes for a happy and
healthy holiday season!
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